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Fisher Phillips Partner Discusses Potential Risks for Retailers
Implementing Mask Bans
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7.18.24


In an interview with the Wall Street Journal, Steve Miller discusses the potential risk of

discrimination claims if a retailer implements a mask ban without offering exemptions to

immunocompromised people.

To read the article visit Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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